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To whom it may concern. 
I believe it is vital to our future that Oregon enact responsible legislation to protect the
climate. Even small steps are important and we all need to be willing to participate in action. I
am a native Oregonian, a mother and grandmother and want Oregon to stand out with our
courage and intelligence. 
Thank you, T. Canavello, Grants Pass, Or. 97527
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